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21st July 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Re: September 2021 Start & End Times 

 

As the end of term approaches, I am writing to let you know about our school timings for next year. 

I would firstly like to thank you for your flexibility with our staggered start and end times for this year. It has 

been a challenging 16 months for the whole school community and I know we are all hoping to return to 

normal as much as possible from September.  

At this moment in time, I am able to share with you our new start and end times that will begin from 

September 6th 2021: 

Year group Start Time End Time 

Nursery 

Reception 

Year 1 

Year 2 

Year 3 

8.30am 3:00 pm 

Year4 

Year 5 

Year 6 

8.30am 3:10pm 

 

Please note: In the morning, gates will open at 8.30am. Children will be able to make their way in to their 

classes until 8.45am when gates will close. This is a return to the successful ‘soft start’ we had prior to Covid. 

In order to keep our children as safe as possible, we will also be changing the end of the day procedures. I 

will write to you nearer the start of term to share the details of how and where children will need to enter 

and leave the school premises.  

As you are aware, in the past, government guidelines have been given to schools at the very last minute 

and we have had to adapt very quickly to changes. I do hope there will be minimal changes to 

September plans, but we will update you as soon as we have any further guidance from the government. 

I would like to wish all our families a safe and enjoyable summer holiday. Please do look out for our end of 

term newsletter showcasing all our learning which will be sent out on Friday.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Sonia Magan 

Headteacher & Digital Lead 

 


